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Thank you for the very helpful comments supplied by yourself and the reviewers on our 
manuscript titled, “Facial emotion perception in schizophrenia: Does sex matter?”  
 
The reviewers did not raise any concerns with the current manuscript. We have updated 
the formatting of the current manuscript in accordance with the Guidelines and 
Requirements for Manuscript Revision-Review. We have also revised the manuscript 
according to the editor’s comments. 
 
 
Correspondence concerning this article should be addressed to:  
 
Jasmine Mote 
Department of Psychology 
3210 Tolman Hall #1650 
University of California 
Berkeley, CA 94720 
Email: mote@berkeley.edu 
Phone: 510-643-4098 
Fax: 510-642-5293 
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Jasmine Mote and Ann M. Kring 


